
City of Taylor, North Dakota – August 11, 2025
Special Assessment Public Hearing
The Public Hearing was opened at 6:01 P.M. by Mayor Ross Rebel. 
One resident requested his property be exempt as he has no water connection and is on a well. 
Discussion was held regarding some properties allocated percentages. 
Councilman Sloop moved to close the public hearing at 6:23 p.m., seconded by Councilman Hanson. MCU
Councilwoman Gjermundson moved to adjourn at 6:24P.M, seconded by Councilman Sloop. MCU
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